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SDT International SA-NV 
Bd. de L’Humanité, 415 
B-1190 Brussels, 
Belgium 

 
May 6, 2024 
 
 
Subject: Completion and thanks for your participation in the LUBExpert ON-GUARD Beta Test 
 
Dear Beta-test Participants, 
 
After more than a year of rigorous testing and invaluable contributions from your team, we are 
concluding the beta-testing phase for the LUBExpert ON-GUARD greasing system. SDT is immensely 
grateful for the dedication, expertise, and active involvement you have provided throughout this 
critical phase of product development. 
 
Your contributions have been vital in evaluating the performance and functionality of our solution 
under real-world industrial conditions. The insights and detailed feedback you have provided have 
greatly aided in refining the system's capabilities, ensuring that it meets the high standards required 
for full commercial deployment. Your compliance with the testing protocols and the collaborative 
spirit shown by your team have been exemplary. The data collected and the scenarios tested have 
allowed us to make significant enhancements to the system. Your role in this process has been 
indispensable, and we are grateful for the expertise and rigor you brought to the testing activities. 
 
To proceed with the next steps and ensure that the beta units benefit from the latest features and 
improvements, we kindly request the return of the mobility case units along with all associated 
accessories. Please prepare the equipment for collection and inform us of a suitable time to arrange 
the logistics at your earliest convenience. 
 
In the meantime, we are thrilled to announce that, thanks to your valuable input, LUBExpert ON-
GUARD is now launched and ready to deliver its full potential to the market. For more information, 
please visit SDT’s website at https://sdtultrasound.com/products/lubexpert-on-guard/. Do not 
hesitate to contact your local distributor to order your solution. 
 
Thank you once again for your support and commitment. We value our partnership and look forward 
to your continued support and feedback as we roll out this innovative solution. Please stay in touch, 
and do not hesitate to reach out for further collaboration or assistance from our team. 

Warm regards, 

 

André Degraeve, on behalf the SDT team 
Managing director  
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